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CAPITOL HILL MANAGEMENT SERVICES INC. WELCOMES THE UNITED 

NEW YORK AMBULANCE NETWORK TO THE CENTER OF  
NON-PROFIT DEVELOPMENT 

 

Capitol Hill Management Services (CHMS) has announced the United New York 
Ambulance Network (UNYAN) as a Center for Non Profit Development client. UNYAN 
is a professional trade association representing many proprietary ambulance providers 
across New York State from Long Island to Watertown.  

CHMS will provide UNYAN with a full range of association management services 
including administrative services, website management, strategic planning, event 
planning, communications and financial services.  

The purpose of the United New York Ambulance Network is to develop relationships 
between New York State Certified Ambulance Service providers, to enhance access to 
quality, affordable, and timely pre-hospital patient care services. The Network is 
committed to the advancement of the Emergency Medical System while maintaining the 
highest level of patient care. For more information about UNYAN, visit their website: 
www.unyan.net.  

 
### 

 
Editor’s Note: For more information or to speak with Capitol Hill Management 
President John Graziano, Jr. call 518.463.8644. 
 
 


